
 
 

 
 
Nursing/Skilled Nursing and ICF/IID LTC Provider Call; OSDH 
LTC Resource List  

 March 8, 2022  

Reminder! Nursing/Skilled Nursing and ICF/IID LTC Provider 
Call   

Date: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 

Time: 1-2 p.m. 

Intended Audience:  Nursing/Skilled Nursing AND ICF/IID 

Please Note, ICF/IID facilities should make plans to attend the 1 p.m. call.  

Infection Control staff, and clinical staff responsible for implementing the guidance, are 
strongly encouraged to attend these calls. 

(A separate notification will be sent to Non-Nursing Home facilities.) 

We encourage everyone to access the call via the link provided as we may share 
visual instruction on various calls and we don’t want you to miss out.    

If you are a Nursing/Skilled Nursing facility, please join the meeting from your 
computer, tablet, or smartphone by clicking here (preferred method).  

To join by phone: 

+1 405-898-0717   United States, Oklahoma City (Toll) 

Conference ID: 393 688 613# 

For Nursing/Skilled Nursing and ICF/IID facilities click here to easily access the 
call. 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZGI1OWU1YjktY2M1NC00NzczLTk4ZmEtODk1OGY2MTc5Yjgw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%229a307864-3e98-4f08-b90a-728b62cf32c5%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22416ef7ef-6c74-48bf-bccf-39895a305f51%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d&btype=a&role=a
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZGI1OWU1YjktY2M1NC00NzczLTk4ZmEtODk1OGY2MTc5Yjgw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%229a307864-3e98-4f08-b90a-728b62cf32c5%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22416ef7ef-6c74-48bf-bccf-39895a305f51%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d&btype=a&role=a
tel:+1%20405-898-0717,,166303532
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZGI1OWU1YjktY2M1NC00NzczLTk4ZmEtODk1OGY2MTc5Yjgw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%229a307864-3e98-4f08-b90a-728b62cf32c5%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22416ef7ef-6c74-48bf-bccf-39895a305f51%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d&btype=a&role=a


 
OSDH Long-Term Care Resource List  

Due to the Oklahoma State Department of Health (OSDH) changing locations and 
acquiring new phone numbers, some are having difficulty reaching the correct 
department when calling. In an effort to assist you, we are providing a list of relevant 
phone and fax numbers for your convenience. 

LTC Main Phone Lines 

Long Term Care 
Phone number (405) 426-8200 
Fax Incidents/Form 283 to 1-866-239-7553 

HRDS Main Phone Lines 

Health Facility Systems- Licensure 
Phone Number (405) 426-8175                                     
Fax Number (405) 900-7571 

Nurse Aide Registry 
Phone Number (405) 426-8150                                                          
Fax Number (405) 900-7572 

Quality Improvement Evaluation Services 
Phone Number (405) 426-8160  
Fax Number (405) 900-7573 
MDShelp@health.ok.gov 

National Background Check/OK Screen  
Phone Number-(405) 426-8145                                     
Fax Number (405) 900-7574 

Detention Program  
Phone Number (405) 426-8170                                                          
Fax Number (405) 900-7575 

 
GovDelivery — LTC Distribution List 

Do you know someone who would like to receive our GovDelivery notifications? 

Inform them to Subscribe Here or contact Diane Henry at DianeH@health.ok.gov or 
LTC at LTC@health.ok.gov. 

 
  

mailto:MDShelp@health.ok.gov
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/OKSDH/subscriber/new?topic_id=OKSDH_139
mailto:DianeH@health.ok.gov
mailto:LTC@health.ok.gov


Long Term Care Questions? We have a new phone number! 
Call us at 405.426.8200 

Or email us at LTC@health.ok.gov  
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Your Oklahoma State Department of Health Subscriptions:  
Manage Subscriptions | Unsubscribe All | Contact the Health Department | Help 
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